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Plan Ahead For the New Fraternal Year

by Dominic DiCicco, PSD, FDM

One of the most important things to do for a new Grand Knight is call an early meeting of 

his slate of officers, perhaps some PGK and some new members. The purpose of the 

meeting is to look at the Council Calendar for the new Knights of Columbus 

Fraternal year and discuss various events the group would be interested in sponsoring or 

promoting.  

It is a perfect time for new ideas, comments about previous activities in previous years, 

and what should be continued with whatever improvements the group may think of.  

This is the perfect time to do this since there will be council members away on vacation 

and maybe not as many at a regular meeting. If you have a council newsletter, it gives 

you items you may wish to put on the monthly calendar. Then at your next council 

meeting bring up some of the recommendations the committee has suggested and start the 

plans going.  

Nothing will happen without planning, and you may wish to discuss upcoming proposals 

or events and get the active membership interested and willing to work on various events, 

such as dinners, fundraisers for Coats for Kids campaigns, Tootsie Roll Campaigns, 

Community Activities such as Cemetery maintenance or work around the Church grounds 

and what is involved or what the Parish would appreciate the most. It certainly is 

appropriate to consider some of the articles in Columbia magazine and what can be 

accomplished or adapted for your Council in Vermont. How about a special Mass for 

deceased members of the knights with widows and families invited, followed by a special 

meal? How about food drives to help staff food shelves for those who really need the 

support?  

The more you can accomplish that is brought to the attention of those in your parishes, the 

more it might draw more applications for membership as well. Do not be stagnant but a 

real spark in your community with a plan and a plan that can be enhanced.

Best of luck in the new Fraternal Year!!

Past State Deputy Message





Condolences & Prayers
For our Brother Knight

Who passed away last month

Entrusted to the care of Mary, the Mother of God, we carry the Rosary as 

the sign of our dedication to her and to her Son. Confident in her motherly 

love for us all, we entrust the soul of our brother Knights to her, that she 

may present him to her Son.

Brother Jacques J Daigle, 90,  Fr. Meany-Fr. St. Onge Council 7943. Serving 

the Knights for 28 years.

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under 

https://epitemnein-epitomic.blogspot.com/2012/12/the-christian-cross-and-discipline.html










Families in Need 

Brother Knights, the jurisdiction of VT needs Knights to step up in 

this difficult time as we recover from the floods and storm damage, 

There are many families that have been impacted but are not getting 

the support they need. Please spread the word if you know of 

someone struggling, think of ways the Knights can help our 

community, contact me if there is anyway I can be of service, and 

most importantly continue to pray for those who are suffering from 

this disaster. God bless,

David Giuliani

802-272-6009

david.giuliani@kofc.org

Robert F. Joyce Council 10535

Fifteen years of strawberry shortcake
The Robert F. Joyce Council 10535 in Bristol has held its fifteenth annual 4th of July 
strawberry shortcake sale on the Green in Bristol.  This yearly festival brings a major 
parade and crowds of people to town. This is one of our major fund raising events of 
the year. We pick the strawberries from a local farm and do everything in house. This 
is a joint effort of many Knights, but special mention must be made of our Financial 
Secretary Mike Rainville and his wife Jill who have spearheaded this project for all 

these years.



Bishop Rice Council #2946

Today our council cleaned gravestones at our Holy Family 

cemetery in Essex. This has been a project led by Lenny Noel. 

Here he is halfway done a stone. We are nearing completion, 

and it has been fun and rewarding for all of us.



Welcome 2 new members to Sheridan Council 421. On July 7th at 
Queen of Peace church in Danville, John Nicol & Seth Sjolander 
took their Degree. 9 member of the council along with the Degree 
team welcomed these two new Knights.

Top left: Brother John & Seth receive their 
pins.
Top right: Brother John & Seth receive their 
rosaries.

Degree team: Kevin Aremburg, Dan Flanagan, 
Kyle Sipples, Stan Baranowski, Dan Rooker GK, 
Moe Noel. 





FR. Meany - Fr. St. Onge Council 7943

FR. Meany - Fr. St. Onge Council 7943 BBQing chickens for 
parishioners of St. Andre Bessette Parish, Troy, during its Family 
Picnic.



Milton Council 10417

Saint Ann 2024 BBQ
Great help from Brother Knights and Spouses from preparation to 
final cleanup.
220 meals between take out and dine in.





Most Holy Trinity Parish Council 7763

On Saturday July 20 the Most Holy Trinity Parish Council 

hosted a golf tournament at the Barton Golf Club. 15 teams 

participated in the tournament including teams from Saint 

Johnsbury, Newport, Milton, and Holy Trinity Councils. A great 

time was had by all with all participants getting prizes and 

lunch.











Brother Knights;

I thank you for all of your articles and making this newsletter a success.

I ask that all of the District Deputies and Grand Knights to PLEASE forward 

this newsletter to all of your councils and members.

Send all articles to noelmaurice2@gmail.com

NEXT ISSUE WILL BE SEPTEMBER 1, 2024  

mailto:noelmaurice2@gmail.com
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